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Letter to Groton Community Preservation Committee in support of the 
Sustainability Commission grant application for the pollinator garden extension 
at the Groton Center 

 

To: Groton Community Preservation Committee 
 
Cc: Sustainability Commission 

 

Dear Community Preservation Committee Members, 

At our November 27th meeting, the Invasive Species Committee unanimously voted to 
support the Sustainability Commission’s CPC grant application for funding the 
extension of their pollinator garden at the Groton Center. We request that this work 
includes a plan for monitoring and maintenance to prevent invasive plant introduction.  
The Committee appreciates the Sustainability Commission’s commitment to enhancing 
habitat for pollinators in Groton, important to preserving biodiversity and the ecosystem 
services they provide. 

 

Respectfully, 

The Groton Invasive Species Committee 
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